
 
 

Dear Members, 

  

IACP is very pleased to confirm the purchase of a property to house the Associations’ 

Headquarters. The offices are located in Marina House, Clarence Street, Dun Laoghaire, Co. 

Dublin.  

  

The move to Marina House will take place in September 2014 and will mark the first time in 

the IACP’s 33 year history that the organisation will own its own home. 

  

Following the passing of an AGM motion to purchase a property, we had been seeking a 

premises that could meet the needs of a modern professional body and improve the 

effectiveness and efficiency of the Association. Marina House provides a much needed 

upgrade to the IACP’s current office, offering a larger, more modern space with excellent 

transport links. 

  

The property’s purchase price was €495,000 and represents exceptional value and a 

considerable asset for the Associations’ future. The property was sold through receivership 

and records show that this property was purchased for €1.73 million in 2006. 

  

Please see some photos of the property below. 

Best regards, 

  

Naoise Kelly 

 

National Director 

Irish Association for Counselling & Psychotherapy 

  

   

  

  


